
Donation Request for Ongoing Museum 

Exhibits 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [Museum Name], where we 

are dedicated to showcasing and preserving cultural heritage through our ongoing exhibits. 

As you may know, maintaining and curating our displays requires significant financial resources. 

We are committed to providing enriching experiences for our visitors while ensuring that our 

exhibitions remain dynamic and accessible to everyone. 

We are reaching out to seek your support through a donation that will directly contribute to our 

ongoing exhibits. Your generosity will help us [provide specific examples of how the funds will 

be used, e.g., acquire new artifacts, enhance educational programs, etc.]. 

Any amount you can contribute will make a meaningful difference, and we would be truly 

grateful for your support. In recognition of your generosity, we would be delighted to feature 

your name on our donor wall and in our promotional materials. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support [Museum Name]. If you have any 

questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me at [Your 

Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Museum Name] 

[Museum Address] 


